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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 5:01 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK for docket 20170007
Attachments: Tax Payers should not pay for this; Public Service Commission case docket #20170007; 

FPL Turkey Point clean up; Docket # 20170007; FPL and Turkey Point leakding cooling 
canals

Customer corresondence 
 
From: Angie Calhoun  
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 3:27 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK for docket 20170007 
 
Customer correspondence for docket 20170007. 
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Brandy Butler

From: Lucas Ortegón <lortegon@cushmanschool.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 5:19 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Cc: Anna Blackman, Ph.D
Subject: Tax Payers should not pay for this

Dear Public Service Commission, 
Hi my name is Lucas Ortegón. I am an eighth grader at the Cushman Middle School. I read the article on turkey points 
clean up and I think it is ridiculous. This is their fault this is their mess. My mom works hard! And for Turkey Point’s 
mistake, she has to pay for that?! Not just her, but the people?!! Especially the hard working teachers at my school! Eric 
Salagy is worth billions himself, why can’t he pay for it?! It is his mess! Mom always said, if you make a mistake, well you 
can’t expect others to fix it for you. Think about my kids and their kids! They shouldn’t have to deal with this. Think of it 
this way. If you clean this up, that’s some good PR for your company. The ocean is our brother. The planet is our brother. 
Matthew Verse 5 says “Thou shall not kill their brother.”  
Turkey Point, and FPL needs to solve this mess, because it’s their mess.  
Thank you for reading, 
Sincerely, 
Lucas Ortegón  
  

  

  

Lucas Ortegón 
lortegon@cushmanschool.org 

  

The Cushman School 
An Identity Linked to Excellence 
592 NE 60th St., Miami, FL 33137 
www.cushmanschool.org 
  

This communication may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing or using any of this information. If you 
received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy the material in its entirety, whether electronic or 
hard copy. 
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Brandy Butler

From: Laura Bauman <ukanenvironmentalteam@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 5:46 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Public Service Commission case docket #20170007

FPL's management of the Turkey Point Nuclear Power Plant's cooling canals is absolutely appalling, especially 
given all the scientific evidence that contradicts their opinion that they are not causing a saltwater plume that is, 
and will continue, to contaminate the Biscayne Aquifer.  What gives them the right to contaminate the drinking 
water of millions? FPL should be held accountable for the clean-up of the contamination, as well as being made 
to install the proper cooling system that has been recommended for quite some time.  Being a user of this utility 
in Key Largo, I am aware of the ultimate question...should we have to pay for this clean-up? I would much 
rather FPL endure the costs of both clean-up and construction of a proper cooling system, as already mentioned. 
However, I rather have my rates increase somewhat if it means preventing this monstrosity of a situation from 
increasing further. My fear is that we don't have time to debate this back and forth, and have FPL burn more 
precious time fighting this in court, which I am sure that they are bound to do.  I want to get this problem fixed, 
and I want FPL to admit fault in their management of this situation. In an ideal world, FPL would be held 
accountable and pay for it all, but since this is most likely time we cannot afford to waste, we must get this 
cleaned up now and do what is needed to prevent this from occurring in the future. 
 
Thank you for your consideration on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Bauman 
Key Largo, FL 33037 
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Brandy Butler

From: Elyse <connerye@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 6:49 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Docket # 20170007

To the Florida Public Service Commission: 
 
I am writing to state my strong opposition to Florida Power and Light (FPL)’s request to pass along to customers the 
$200 million cost of cleaning up the Turkey Point canals. 
 
Time after time, the Public Service Commission has approved such requests from FPL, including the cost of hurricane 
damage repairs.  It has become standard operating procedure that FPL’s customers rather than share holders bear the 
burden of FPLs financial obligations. 
 
This case is especially egregious since FPL has known about the pollution in the canals for 30 years!!!  I cannot 
understand why customers are forced to pay surcharges so that FPL can continue to pay dividends of 5% or more to 
share holders.  Why should shareholders be shielded?  I urge you to not approve FPL’s request. 
 
I hope you will consider my views when making your decision. 
 
 
Elyse Connery 
200 Diplomat Parkway - Apt 826 
Hallandale Beach, FL 33009 
 
(954) 367-7898 
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Brandy Butler

From: Nicholas Dolton <s.ndolton@cushmanschool.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 6:31 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Cc: Anna Blackman, Ph.D
Subject: FPL Turkey Point clean up

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I was made aware of the potential environmental hazard the cooling canals for the Turkey Point nuclear power plant have 
caused from a Miami Herald article written on November 22, 2017.  Based on the facts stated in the article, I believe that 
FPL should be responsible for the cost of cleaning the canals and fixing the leaks. Back in 1972, they promised they would 
watch over the plant and canals and make sure the canals worked properly. Their mistake could potentially compromise 
the water supply. By making this promise, they should have been more aware of whether the canal was working and to 
fix problems. If FPL is not careful, they will lose customers because everyone will have to move away due to 
contaminated aquifer. I hope you will take this into consideration in your decision and do not require others to pay for 
FPL's mistake.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nick Dolton 

  

  

Nicholas Dolton 
s.ndolton@cushmanschool.org 

  

The Cushman School 
An Identity Linked to Excellence 
592 NE 60th St., Miami, FL 33137 
www.cushmanschool.org 
  

This communication may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing or using any of this information. If you 
received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy the material in its entirety, whether electronic or 
hard copy. 
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Brandy Butler

From: patricia roth <pat.roth.fl@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 11:50 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL and Turkey Point leakding cooling canals

Why should consumers pay for FPL's lack of proper maintenance. 
 
FPL created the problem and let it grow, so let  FPL pay for clean up. 
 
If FPL spent more money on solar, and less money on lobbying Tallahassee, we would not be facing this crisis. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Patricia Roth 
33301 




